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 February 6, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies and Magistrates 
 
SUBJECT:  Registration Certificates and Windshield Stickers 
 
A previous memo dated January 7, 2013 (“P” 1/”M” 1) provided notification that DMV 
was temporarily unable to print registration certificates and windshield stickers due to 
a manufacturing problem with the documents.  All impacted registrants received a 
letter from DMV to keep with the vehicle as proof of registration until the permanent 
registration certificate and windshield sticker are received.      
 
DMV has resumed printing vehicle registration credentials. All registrants who 
received the letter have now been provided a permanent registration certificate and 
windshield sticker. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you. 
 
              Barbara J. Fiala 
              Commissioner 
 


